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Money will be introduced; penny, nickel, dime, quarter 

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 
This week the children 
will be working on 
building words and 
building sentences.  
We will continue to 
discuss what 
compound words are 
and blends. 
 
This week’s topic is 
important as we teach 
the children about 
ways to be healthy.  
We will talk about 
doctors, nurses, 
hospitals, dentists, 
exercising, healthy 
foods and more!  The 
children will also learn 
about the food pyramid 
and read stories about 
being healthy. 

CONCEPT: 
 
We have a graphing 
activity on whether or 
not the Groundhog 
will see its shadow.  
 
The children will be 
introduced to money 
and the value of 
different coins.  We 
will play games and 
use the money you 
bring in for the 
activities. 
 
In science, we will 
have a germ 
experiment using soap 
and water.   
 
Lastly, we will create 
our very own healthy 
snack. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
This week the children 
will work on printing 
their letters correctly 
and perfecting their 
handwriting.  Always 
have your children 
start their letters at the 
top. 
 
Along with readiness 
papers,  we will utilize 
different art mediums 
such as play doh to 
create germs. 
 
A germ craft will be 
enjoyed as well as a 
healthy food craft. 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
Groundhog Day is 
Sunday 2/2.  We are 
all hoping for an early 
spring! 
 
 
 
PARENT 
HOMEWORK: 
Please bring in the 
following coins to 
school in a zip lock 
bag: 
 
10 pennies 
4 nickels 
10 dimes 
4 quarters 
 
 
Thank you for your 
help! 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Hope your week is great! 
 

Miss Riley 


